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BARRINGER-WALKER-LOPINTO
       AMERICAN LEGION POST 139

217 WEBSTER AVE.
LYNDHURST, NJ 07071

HALL RENTALS AVAILABLE
201-933-4120

LEGION BASEBALL RAFFLE TICKETS ENCLOSED
PLEASE SUPPORT OUR POST 139 TEAM

     JUNE 2023
IMPORTANT UPCOMING EVENTS:

    *Monday, June 5th, SAL Meeting - 7:30 PM
    *Tuesday, June 6th, & June 20th (If needed) Post 139 Meeting 7:30 PM
    *Wed. June 7th, 6:30PM MacLean Awards, LHS Auditorium 
    *Thur. June 8th – 10th, Legion State Convention, Wildwood, NJ 
    *Fri. June 16th, Veterans Alliance Meeting, Post 139 10AM
    *Sat. June 24th, Bergen County Re-org. Meeting, Englewood, Post 58
    *Sun. June 25th, Pancake Breakfast, 9AM – 11:30 AM, $10 p/p
    *Fri. June 30th, Americanism Awards, Post 139, 6:00PM
    *Fri. June 30th, Twp. Lyndhurst Fireworks, Little League Field, 8PM
    *Fri. August 25th, Annual SAL Golf Tourney, Farmstead CC

    
BERGEN COUNTY – DEC Mike Carroll reminds us that this year’s State Convention in 
Wildwood will be held Thur. June 8th – Sat. June 10th (Legion Parade) There will be a 
Bergen County Re-Org. meeting on Sat. June 24th, 9AM at Englewood, Post 58.

VETERANS ALLIANCE – Tom Witt thanks all who helped with Memorial Day ceremonies 
and Parade. With CUDOS to Jerry Sparta-Program organizer and printer, the Alliance 
Color guard, Rifle team (Brian Henry), Grand Marshal Pete Spano (VFW3549), Officer of 
the Day and program Emcee Tom Graffam (VFW3549). Very special thanks to our SAL’s 
Keith Carroll and our Lyndhurst Volunteer Fire Dept. for sponsoring another excellent 
barbeque in honor of our Township Veterans. Township 4th of July Fireworks will be on 
Fri. June 30th, 8PM at the Little League field. The next Alliance meeting will be on Fri. 
June 16th, 10AM at Post 139.  
 
AMERICANISM – The Americanism Awards will be held Friday, June 30th at 6PM at Post 
139. Award winners and guests are welcome to remain at the Post after the ceremony to 
view the Fireworks. 

SAL - Commander Mike Voza reminds us that the next SAL meeting is on Mon. June 5th, 
7:30PM. Start assembling your 4-somes now for the annual SAL golf outing tournament 
on Fri. August 25th at Farmstead Country Club. 



FINANCE REPORT – Finance Manager Linda Carroll reports that the books are current 
and the Post is in sound financial condition.

MEMBERSHIP – Danny Laviola reminds us that the 2024 Membership campaign begins 
June 1st. Please be an “early bird” in paying your dues. 

FAIR SHARE 50/50 RAFFLE – Jerry Sparta reminds us that the next Fair-Share raffle 
will be held on Fri. June 23rd. You still have time to return your tickets sent last month. 

RENOVATIONS – Mike Carroll is planning a Summer Fundraiser to fix some needed 
repairs at the Post (TBA)

BASEBALL – Chairman Mike Carroll and Head Coach-Mike Voza are staging their annual 
Fundraiser (tickets enclosed). Please support our outstanding program by mailing your 
$10 tickets back to the Post by Fri. July 21st. There are 9 teams in this year’s baseball 
league with the competition to begin in mid-June. Post 139 home games will be at the 
field on Lower Valley Brook Ave. complex.

SCOUTING – Frank De Bellis is planning a Troop 86 camping trip to Camp Minsi, Pa. 
from July 23rd-29th, Venture Crew is planning a trip to Tennessee later this year.

COLOR GUARD – Tom Witt thanks all who stepped up on Memorial Day to show colors 
at the Church, at the Town Hall Park ceremony and our Parade.

BREAKFAST/SCHOLARSHIP – Tom Witt tells us that this year’s MacLean Awards will 
be held at LHS Auditorium at 6:30PM, June 7th.` Our next fundraiser pancake breakfast 
will be on Sun. June 25th, 9-11:30AM, $10 p/p. Jeremy Guenter thanks all who have 
participated to make this vital program a reality.

SICK CALL – Our thoughts and prayers go out to Tony Mattola (SAL), Scotty Lennox, 
Pat McDonald, Michael Cassizzi, Sidney Denny, Donald Rawa, Pete Jiosi, Paul Horvath, 
John Vilchock and all Legion family members who were touched in any way by the 
Covid-19. We wish all a complete and speedy recovery.

TAPS – The Post offers deepest condolences to the Legion family members who have 
recently lost loved ones. May they be granted eternal rest in Post Everlasting.
 

For God and Country                                                 
Post Commander                                                       

Mike Foglio                                  


